
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church Road   †   Laverstock   †   Salisbury   †   SP1 1QY 

Telephone: (01722) 335380     Email: admin@sjcs.org.uk 

Website: www.sjcs.org.uk 

15 June 2022  
  
Dear parent/guardian  
  
Year 7 Trip to Corfe Castle, Monday 18 July 2022  
  
The Humanities department would like to offer your child the opportunity to attend a day 
trip to Corfe Castle. Pupils will have the opportunity to learn why Corfe Village was first 
settled on and have a guided tour around the castle itself.  
 
There are only fifty spaces available on the trip, which we are offering to all pupils in Year 7 
on a first come, first served basis.   
 
The total cost of the trip is £15.00. This sum covers entry and coach travel to Corfe Castle. 
We will depart from school at 9am and return before 3.35pm. 

Pupils will not be required to wear their school uniform but appropriate footwear, clothing, 
and suntan lotion for the weather conditions on the day is essential.  Please ensure pupils 
have a packed lunch and drink. We will depart from school at 9am and return before 
3.35pm.  
  
If your child is in receipt of a free school meal, the school will provide a packed lunch. 
  
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
  
Ms Shuttleworth  
History Teacher  
 

 

 


